

NYFACS Board Meeting Minutes

July 23, 2020
4:00 PM

Zoom Meeting

Present:

Richard Ortoli
Mason Mallory
Emmanuel St. Martin
Brandi Lilly McClean
Denize MacQuire

1. Discussion regarding opening of school.

M. Maurice proposed that attendance should be staggered one week out of two.

François Petit-Perrin said that 70% of teachers said that they had concerns regarding possible infection because of poor ventilation, etc. They also had concerns regarding public transportation, and if they don't want to use public transportation, there is a lack of parking, etc.

The administration sent out a survey to the parents to understand their preferences:

112 parents responded.

68% prefer in person teaching.

The Charter Center has given us until July 31 to decide:

Hybrid Model:

A class would be in school on Monday
B class would in school on Tuesday

New York French American Charter School

311 West 120th Street
New York, NY 10027
212-666-4134

Marc Maurice, Principal
Mamadou Ba, Parent Liaison

Cons:

Logistically difficult

Pros:

More effective

Continue with remote learning:

2. Charter School Capital Contract:

Brandi discussed what CSC is going to do (increase social media presence, new and enhanced website, advertising, etc.).